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TO: City Council
FROM: City Manager

SUBJECT: Rejection of Bid Package for Two Flatbed Trucks

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the City Council reject all bids received for the purchase of two
flatbed trucks.

BACKGROUND

Pasadena Water and Power (PWP) solicited bid packages out for two flatbed trucks to
be used to transport ductile pipe, heavy water fittings, concrete meter boxes, and
various meters. The bid package contained some ambiguity as to the fuel type desired
by PWP. Bids were received for both gasoline and diesel engines.

The specification omission resulted in all bids being rejected. PWP has since revised
the specification, identifying gasoline as the fuel type desired. The revised bid package
will specify a gasoline engine.
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Kathryn Cohen
Management Analyst il
Water and Power Department

Approved by:
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Phylli§ E. Currie
General Manager
Water and Power Department
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Q{Zthia J. Kurtz

City Manager



